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TOWN OF MENDON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING  
THE RENEWAL OF CABLE TELEVISION LICENSE 

OF  
VERIZON NEW ENGLAND INC. 

 
Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at 6:45 P.M. 

Mendon Town Hall 
Upper Town Hall Meeting Room 

20 Main Street 
Mendon, MA 01756 

 
The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Mendon (the Cable Television License Issuing 

Authority), will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at 6:45 P.M. in the Upper 
Town Hall Meeting Room at the Mendon Town Hall, 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA, 01756, 
pursuant to 207 C.M.R 3.05 and any applicable cable television renewal license, laws, 
regulations or requirements, regarding the renewal of the cable television license of 

Verizon New England Inc.   
 

Any applications, reports, statements, proposed or draft cable license and/or amendments 
in the possession of the Town to be considered at the hearings shall be available for public 

inspection and reproduction at a reasonable fee at the office of the Board of Selectmen 
during regular Town Hall hours.   

 
       Board of Selectmen 
       Town of Mendon  
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